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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Beryl Byrne

Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 12:20 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Submission

| wish to make the following submission to the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire
Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017:-

| have lived for many years in rural areas and still have several friends and family members in those

areas. Trained farmers and any rural town dwellers should be available on the spot to deal with any fire,
small or large. The more people available the sooner the fires are controlled.

Beil Birne
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